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November 9, 2009
Dear University Faculty Senate Graduate Studies Committee;
The College of Engineering fully supports the proposed Masters in Software Engineering

(MSSE) program. We see a great need and market for the MSSE program, and look forward to
providing our support to see it become a success.

Cordially,

ot s

Michael J. Chajes
Professor and Dean
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